
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Learning Director of Humanities.  This is a 

TLR 1b post (£10,210 pa) to start on 1st September 2021. 

   

This is a strategically important post in the school’s leadership structure and involves 

responsibility for all aspects of teaching and learning in Geography.  In addition, there is 

a leadership and management oversight for the other subjects in the Humanities Area of 

Learning and Experience.  These include History, Religious Studies and Business Studies.  

The successful candidate will be a member of the School Improvement Group. 

 

The vacancy arises because of the promotion of the current postholder.   

 

Elfed High School was judged to be ‘Excellent’ by Estyn in 2015 and was categorised as a 

‘Green’ Support School by the Welsh Government in 2015 and 2016.  The school won 

the Wales Quality Award in 2016. 

 

I enclose some additional information about the post and the school, that I trust will be 

helpful to you. We are very proud of the achievements of our students at Elfed High 

School and are keen to share information to help you to make a successful application. 

You can visit our website (www.elfedhs.co.uk) for more information about the school and 

follow us on Twitter@ elfedhs.  

 

The closing date for applications is 9.00am on Friday 16th April 2021. Interviews will be 

held the following week. 

 

Please contact me if you would like an informal chat about the school, or make an 

appointment to visit the school to find out more. I look forward to hearing from you and 

wish you well in your application.  

  

Yours faithfully 
 

    

Mr Alistair Stubbs 

Headteacher                                                                    
 


